
I was truly saddened to learn of the horrendous loss of life and damage 
that another earthquake has brought to the people of Christchurch.  I join 
The Queen and The Prince of Wales in sending my deepest condolences and 
sympathy to those affected by this tragedy.  I do so admire the bravery and 
commitment of all Cantabrians, particularly all those who, at this time, are 
working so hard to save the lives of others.  It is particularly cruel that your 
famed resolve and strength is being tested again so soon.

     William

The Right Honourable John Key,
Prime Minister of New Zealand


